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	PRESS RELEASE


CTIA warns against fraudulent inspectors
(Prague, December 10, 2012) Traditionally, the pre-Christmas period is the time of the highest takings for shop owners. However, various jacklights and swindlers whose creativity is sometimes enormous also have their time of success. The Czech Trade Inspection Authority alerts shop owners and operators against false controls of female “inspectors” who claim to be inspection officers of a non-existent “Czech Trade Institute”. An entrepreneur from South Moravia became one of their victims when she paid a fine of 10,000 CZK on the spot to these alleged inspectors of the non-existent authority. There can be more such cases. 
A mayor of a village in South Moravia informed the Czech Trade Inspection Authority about these fraudsters when he asked for the information whether the CTIA ordered an inspection in the respective village. After all the appropriate information had been checked, it was obvious that these women are no inspectors of the CTIA. This fact was already obvious based on the description of the fake inspection carried out in the respective shop. The two women showed cards of a non-existent “Czech Trade Institute” and were interested in “the aesthetics and hygiene of sale” as the cheated seller said. (None of these criteria is an objective of the controls carried out by the Czech Trade Inspection Authority.)
Despite the CTIA has no information whether these “inspectors” have visited also other shops or whether they target their activities only on the region of South Moravia, we want to recommend all entrepreneurs to check the identity of the inspection officers directly at the office whose employees such persons claim to be if there are any doubts. It is simple in case of the CTIA inspectors. You can just call the appropriate regional inspectorate where the identity of the inspecting persons will be confirmed. In the opposite case, the seller shall call the police. The phone numbers of the individual inspectorates of the Czech Trade Inspection Authority are available in the section “Contacts, Inspectorates” at the CTIA website www.coi.cz. 
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